FCS FRIENDS

CHRISTIAN SCHOOL

Dear Friends Christian Preschool Families,

Welcome to Friends Christian Preschool. We are blessed you have chosen Friends
Christian Preschool to be part of your child’s early education and care during these
precious preschool years. FCPS is a place of nurturing the whole child - socially,
spiritually, cognitively, emotionally and physically; taught from a biblical worldview. Great
and exciting things are happening at FCPS and you have chosen an amazing place for
your child to thrive.

As an educator and a mother, | am well aware of the many emotions you may be
juggling at this time. | have an extensive background in education and operations that
spans from early childhood education to owning and operating my own successful
facility for five years. | began my teaching career as a preschool teacher at a Christian
facility many years ago, including working as a two year old teacher at Little Friends
Preschool. As | follow God'’s divine path and purpose, | am blessed to be the Director
here at Friends Christian Preschool for the fifth year. Realizing how the world of
childcare and education is constantly evolving, | am always in pursuit of professional
development. My continuous goal is to provide a high level of care and education
services to the children, families, and staff at Friends Christian Preschool.

Along with our leadership team and staff, | am excited about both the challenges and
rewards of being a critical part of your child’s future. | look forward to working with all
parents/guardians and establishing positive relationships. Trust, communication, and
understanding are vital parts of these relationships. | am a strong proponent of an
open-door policy and | welcome conversations regarding your child(ren) to ensure a
successful school year.

| am blessed beyond measures to be given this opportunity to serve your child and
family. | believe FCPS programs are designed to meet the students at their unique level
of development and growth. | am fully committed to this position as Director and | will
work collaboratively with our staff to ensure each family and child has a positive early
educational experience. | will be praying for you and your child(ren) as you prepare for
this school year at FCPS!

Looking forward to meeting your family at Meet the Teacher Day on Friday, August 23rd.
In His Love,

Ronica Dixon, Director of Friends Christian Preschool



